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Our schools aim to be happy and safe places where everyone shares a love of learning. Our 
Christian core values of respect, responsibility, courage, trust, perseverance and 

compassion underpin all we do.

‘Soar on Wings’



The Admission to reception classes round for September 2020 is for places in Reception classes and is for 
children born between 1 September 2015 and 31 August 2016 (aged 4+ on 1 September 2020).

This information has been taken from the Norfolk County Council website, please check at the 2019-20
Admissions page for up to date details.

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools/school-admissions/norfolk-admission-arrangements-2018-19
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools/school-admissions/norfolk-admission-arrangements-2018-19
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